Dear Friend and Supporter,

We're thrilled to announce the **44th Annual Holiday Marketplace**, hosted by **St. Luke's United Women in Faith**, taking place **November 8–9** at **St. Luke's United Methodist Church**. For over 40 years, this beloved event has been more than just a seasonal tradition—it's been a lifeline for **women**, **children**, **and families** in need across our local community and around the world.

Thanks to the generosity of businesses and individuals like you, we've raised **hundreds of thousands of dollars** over the years to support ministries and charities that provide food, clothing, disaster relief, and access to vital healthcare. Every dollar raised helps us extend compassion and hope where it's needed most.

This year, we're aiming even higher—and we need your help.

One of the most anticipated features of the Marketplace is our discounted gift card and ticket table, where shoppers can purchase gift certificates and event tickets donated by generous businesses. These items are prominently displayed, giving your business exceptional visibility to hundreds of enthusiastic shoppers who value community-minded brands.

By donating a gift card, certificate, or ticket, you're not just giving a product—you're giving someone warmth, dignity, and a chance at a better life. And in return, you'll be recognized as a vital part of this mission.

If you've partnered with us before, we are deeply grateful. If this is your first time, we warmly invite you to join us. Your support will make a **tangible difference** in the lives of those who need it most.

Let's make this year's Holiday Marketplace the most impactful yet. Together, we can turn generosity into transformation.

With heartfelt thanks,

St. Luke's United Women in Faith